Lac Bellevue and District Recreation and Agricultural Society
Po Box 1298

St. Paul, AB TOA 3A0

June 5, 2018

To Whom 1t May Concern,

[Lac Bellevue Agricultural Society will be holding our Second Annual Antique Car,
Truck & Tractor Show on July 14. We are expecting a good turn out this year,
along with some larger farming equipment coming for the show.

The turnoff to access our grounds is getting visibly worn. It is also harder for larger
units to turn into. We were wondering if the County of St. Paul would be willing to
widen our approach. We were hoping for possibly a 12 foot extension on one side?
This would help us tremendously in having a successful show.

Thank you for your consideration and support.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Terry
Gadowski at 780-614-7448.

Sincerely,

The Board of Lac Bellevue and District Recreation and Agricultural Society



